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PRESS RELEASE  

 IMD has informed that Cyclonic Storm named as 

NADA is likely to cross north Tamil Nadu coast between 

Vedaranniyam and Puducherry, close to Cuddalore by 

early morning of 02.12.2016. 

 2) In this regard, all the District Collectors have been 

alerted to take all precautionary measures and necessary 

actions if required to evacuate people from low lying and 

vulnerable areas to the relief centres. 

 3) The General Public are advised to listen to latest 

updates by IMD about Cyclone. Public may contact 1070 / 

1077 (toll free Nos. for help) in emergency situations. The 

Fishermen are advised not to venture in to sea and to 

keep their boats tied up in safe places. The Public are also 

advised to move to the relief centres as and when advised 

by the District Collector. 

 4) Two teams of NDRF and one team of SDRF are 

being pre-positioned in Cuddalore, one team each in 

Nagapattinam and Chennai to meet out any eventuality. 
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